
To the board of Supervisors, 

I read the letter in the AVA about the cannabis ordinance, and I want to publicly appreciate 

Supervisor Williams taking the time to respond twice, and clearly explain what's going on! 

By reaching out to the public, in so many ways, Williams has become the connection between 

local government and residents of our county. 

Ted Williams, you are doing a great job! You're restoring trust, and making us feel safe and 

heard. 

Thank you, 

Marigold Klein 

 


